
As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, I want to take a
moment to express our gratitude for each and every one of your
children and for the wonderful community we have here at
LEEC. Thanksgiving is a time for reflection and coming together,
and we are so thankful to be a part of your child's early
education journey. This holiday is an excellent opportunity to
teach our young learners about the values of gratitude, sharing,
and togetherness. We have some exciting plans in store to
celebrate this special occasion, including crafts, activities, and
lessons that will help our preschoolers begin to understand
what this season is all about. Note our preschool will be closed
for the Thanksgiving Holiday from November 22nd-24th. We
will hold conferences on November 20th & 21st so look for the
sign-up sheet from your classroom teachers. 
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SO THANKFUL FOR ALL OF YOU!

This is Mrs. Langan’s 9th year at
LEEC. Her favorite subjects to

teach are reading and science.
She loves to watch the little

minds at work! 

Mrs.Langan lives with her husband
(of 21 years) and her son,
daughter and cavapoo. 

Favorite Snack:

Favorite Color:

Favorite Animal:

If you could travel
anywhere in the world,
where would you go?

What’s your favorite
pastime?

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 3

A student in the MTR 3's class builds some fine motor muscles while
using scissors to cut spaghetti! 

anything sweet!

pink

gorilla

Italy

reading, hiking &
baking



Every fall we invite the firefighters from Liberty
Township to come visit the kids. These visits are
not only fun for children but also play a vital role in
educating them about fire safety and the important
work our local heroes do to keep our community
safe. Students got to observe as one firefighter got
dressed with his equipment on and then they got
to see inside a fire truck and/or ambulance. The
firefighters made certain to teach the kids how to
call 9-1-1 and reminded them that there may be a
password on mom and dad’s phones that they
would need to key in BEFORE dialing 9-1-1. 

There has been an update to our school
calendar. We will be closed on
Wednesday, December 20th. Our last day
of school before the Holiday Break is
Tuesday, December 19th and our day will
end at 11:30 am. 

There will be no Enrichment, no Lunch
Bunch and no afternoon classes on
Tuesday, December 19th. Please mark
your calendars. 

Colder Temps Mean
Warm Weather Clothing 
Be sure to change out the spare clothing in your

child’s school bag (for accidents). Also we will

continue to go outdoors for exercise for about 15

minutes each day. If you send in a coat with your

student we will require them to wear them outside. 

FIREFIGHTERS VISIT

OUR SCHOOL

Liberty township fire department visit.

MWF 5's class photo from our dress-up parade. 

What’s Coming Up?
NO SCHOOL - Voting Day

Vision Screenings

NO SCHOOL - Conferences

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving

Deputy Doug visits

Holiday Program (6-7pm) 

 

11/7

11/8 & 11/9 

11/20 & 11/21

11/22-11/24

12/18

11/29 & 11/30


